
                                                                                                                                Date: 02/11/2020 
 
To  
     The Principal  
     Vinayak Vidnyan Mahavidyalaya  
     Nandgaon (kh)  
 

Subject: Seeking permission to celebrate Birds week program from 5th to 12th November 2020  

Reference: शासन ननर्णय क्रमाांक : डब्लयूएलपी/1020/प्र.क्र.197/फ-1 

 

Respected Madam 

As per the letter mention in the reference above, Department of Zoology wish to seek your 

permission to celebrate Birds week Program to commemorate  the birth anniversary of two 

great ornithologist from Maharashtra Shri Maruti Chitampalli (5th November ) and Dr Salim 

Ali ( 12th November).We are planning to conduct an awareness campaign which will include 

Lecture by expert on birds conservation.   

We hope you will consider our request and grant us the permission   

 

Thanking You  

 

Dr Pratibha Mahalle  

Head Department of Zoology 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 

 

 


